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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘Amnesty’ in support       

 of International Human 

 Rights Day 2018.  

 

 Looking forward to seeing 

students, staff and parents  

  at the Newark Christmas  

  Market on Saturday 15  

  December. All proceeds  

  going to charity.  

 

 Prize draw winner!  

  Well done to Olivia in 7MB  

  who walked away with a  

  hamper full of Christmas  

  goodies. Thanks to the  

  House Captains for   

  organising.  

 

 Well done to our Year 7 

Hockey team who played 

brilliantly in their first 

competitive tournament at 

West Bridgford School this 

week. Click here to read the 

full report.  

 

 Communication update   

Our phone facilities have 

been upgraded ready for   

the new term so it will now 

be much easier for you to 

get in touch with us.    

  

 Term starts on Monday 7 

January 2019. We look 

forward to seeing you all 

again in the new year!     

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

FIRST STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTED  

CASTLE BUILDING CHALLENGE  

TSS SCHOOL BUILD UPDATE  
We’re still awaiting feedback from the ESFA but 

have been busy this week finalising arrange-

ments for our formal turnover ceremony to mark 

the official start to the build. Confirmation of the 

date for this and info about how students will be 

involved will be shared early next term.   

 

The votes have been counted and we can now confirm that Amilie, Arlen, 

Charlie, Hannah, Leo, Lucy, Reece and Sophie have been elected as members 

of our very first Student Council (see below). Each of the successful candi-

dates campaigned for votes and faced the tension of a secret ballot this week. 

Well done to all who stood for election— brilliant levels of tenacity, respect 

and optimism were shown by all involved.  This final week of term has also 

shown once again that The Suthers School really is the place where ‘work 

hard, be kind ‘ lives with a record-breaking Reverse Advent Appeal (special 

thanks to Lily in Year 7 who donated a staggering amount) and a brilliant 

Christmas Jumper Day. All the proceeds from our festive appeal will be added 

to any profits made tomorrow by our DT  students at the Newark Christmas 

Market. We look forward to seeing you there!  

And so as the weather starts to feel a bit more like winter and there is talk of 

snow in the air, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 

your continued support and to wish you a very happy Christmas. We look for-

ward to welcoming everyone back for an amazing 2019 on Monday 7 January.   

Students have put together a stunning 

array of castles as part if their independ-

ent study challenge for History this term. 

It has been great to see such creativity 

and dedication. Well done everyone!  

The first ever TSS Student Council with Vice Chair of Governors, Mrs Sue Gray. 

http://www.thesuthersschool.co.uk/page.php?d=pe&p=news&id=2377

